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Compatriots:  

As we enter into the month of March I hope we are 

seeing winter and COVID coming to the end. The 

City of Marshall has been advertising for the 

cemeteries mowing contract to be opened on March 

10
th
. I can only hope we will be seeing improvements. 

There have been 2 CSA, VA markers received, so we 

need to get a plan to install them on the unmarked 

graves at Greenwood. Mrs. Brannon has more 

coming; she also has permission for us to visit the 

Granbury family burial plot on Brad Spann Rd. There 

are 2 CSA Vets buried there. We also need to plan on 

reflagging the cemeteries to be fresh for April and the 

first formation of Confederate units here in Harrison 

County. 

Scott Bell will be our speaker. He is a member of the 

Gen. J.L. Hogg SCV Camp #972 in Jacksonville. He 

has written a book on the 43
rd

 MS Inf. and there use 

of camels. He will have copies of his book for sale at 

the meeting. Please plan to attend as we are stronger 

with you in fellowship. I hope you “have the luck of 

the Irish” in March.        

Bill Elliott, Commander, at your service.  

 

Next Meeting… 

Tuesday,  

March 15
th

, 2022 

6:30 P.M. 

SPEAKER 

Compatriot Scott Bell, 

will speak on the 43
rd

 MS 

Inf. Reg.  

  

Dinner Belle Restaurant   

4803 East End Blvd. 

South  

Marshall, TX 75672 

Phone: 

903-923-9678 

Bring a Friend  

   

W. W. Heartsill 

Dedicated to the memory of the Sergeant William Williston Heartsill Company F 2nd Texas Cavalry, C.S.A. 

THE MARSHALL GUARDIAN  
IN MEMROSY 

OF THE 
GURARDIAN 

Aliquam sed eros | Nulla facilisi | Lorem vitae elit 
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Our February Meeting: Thanks to Albert Colvin for the pictures.             

                       

 

                     

 

                    

We had a very informative meeting on February 15
th

. Dr. Jerry Hopkins, retired Professor and 

historian told us about the “Great Revival” held in 1862 and 1863 throughout both the Union 

and Confederate Camps of the Civil War. He also discussed the problems of our Country today 

can all be traced back to secularism and the lack of faith based beliefs of days past. 
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Feb. 19
th

. Beauvoir and the Jefferson Davis Presidential Library  

                 

 

              

                     

Bricks we bought for the walkway in the Cemetery.  They will be installed soon. 
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Our March Program will be by Compatriot Scot Bell on the 43
th

 MS. 

                                 

 

 

                   

 2018: TJ and I found “Old Douglas” at Cedar Hill Cemetery, Vicksburg, MS.   
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2022 Cold Wet Mardi gras, Jefferson, Texas. Pictures by Albert Colvin 

 

 

 



W. W. Heartsill Camp #2042                                                                                                                                  March 2022 

  6 

  Logo of the Make Dixie Great program 

I had the pleasure of attending the 2022 Stephen D. Lee Institute held at Beauvoir the last home of 

President Jefferson Davis and the location of the President Jefferson B. Davis Presidential Library and 

Museum, located at Biloxi, Mississippi. This program of the National SCV is chaired by Past 

Commander in Chief Chuck McMichael of Shreveport. The program this year was “The 21
st
 

Century Confederate” We had around 50 in attendance and all events were held at the auditorium of 

the Presidential Library.  

The program speakers were Dyan Mears, Executive Director of Beauvoir who explained the 

operations and how they had to overcome the closing during COVID along with a hurricane and 

finding workers during this period. Eric Previti, National Membership Director SCV, and IT 

specialist, who spoke on members services on the National website SCV.org.  Carl Jones, SCV 

Commander of the Army of Tennessee on how we must overcome by knowing the history on what is 

a Confederate. Paul Gramling, Past Commander in Chief who spoke on we must give our time and 

sweat supporting our cause. The term “I will be there in spirit” will not work anymore our enemies 

cannot see your spirit, they are looking at our attendance. Chris Sullivan, Past CinC SCV. The 

history of men with principals who stood up for the cause. Donnie Kennedy, Chief of Heritage 

Operations SCV. We have been given the material and we must use it to spread the word. 

To help get this info out I ask all of you to go to the SCV website and with your membership number 

on your Card to log in and get a password to be able to get in to the secured parts of our National 

website. There is a conversation chat room to ask questions and read information that is not open to 

the outside world of our enemy where our members share their knowledge. I also ask all to go to the 

Make Dixie Great website and watch the videos of this operation and watch the interviews posted 

with our Commander in Chief. They also have a YOU Tube channel and site to share these videos 

with your friend and family to better understand what the SCV is all about. The SCV also has 

promotional videos on You Tube. Steer a possible new members to see these videos as it might help 

encourage them to join our cause. I will be posting the Southern Defender newsletter that you can also 

share with like minded people. 

Karen and I had a nice trip and coming and going I was able to visit, clean and flower my Great 

Grandparents, and reflag my GG-grandfather’s grave. We also attended Mass at Sacred Heart 

Catholic Church in Hattiesburg where my Grandmother graduated Sacred Heart Catholic School in 

1915. 4 months later she married my Grandfather. 
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              In Memory of the Confederate 

Companies from Harrison County, Texas 
 

2nd Texas Cavalry Co. F “Walter P. Lane Rangers”   Captain Sam J. Richardson  

3rd Texas Cavalry Co A “The Texas Hunters”  Captain T. W. Winston 

1st Texas Infantry Co. E “The Marshall Guards”            Captain F. S. Bass 

7th Texas Infantry Co. D “Bass Greys”   Captain K M Van Zandt 

7th Texas Infantry Co. H “Texas Invincibles”  Captain W. B. Hill 

17th Texas Cavalry Co. E “Hendricks Company”          Captain S. B. Hendricks 

17th Texas Cavalry Co. K “Clough Rangers”  Captain Gil McKay 

14th Texas Infantry Co. B “Clough and Hill Avengers”   Captain W. L. Pickens 

14th Texas Infantry Co A.  “Marshall Mechanics”    Captain N. S. Allen  

14th Texas Infantry Co. H “Cypress Tigers”           Captain John Miller 

28th Texas Cavalry Co. F “Harrison County Lancers”     Captain Phil Brown 

1st Cavalry Regiment Partisans Rangers           Captain Hec McKay   

 1st Cavalry Regiment Partisans Rangers   Captain S. W. Webb               
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How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans? 
 
The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans. Organized at Richmond, 
Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-political 
organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period is 
preserved.  Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male 
descendants of any veteran who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces. 
Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kinship to 
a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full membership is 
12, but there is no minimum for Cadet Membership. 
 

Upcoming National and Texas Division 

Reunions. 

 

SCV Homecoming. May 7
th

 at Elm 

Springs, Columbia, TN. 

 

2022 Texas Division Reunion: June 3-5, 

2022 at McKinney Texas. Info can be 

found on the Texas Division Website SCV 

TX Div. 

 

2022 SCV 127
th

 Annual Reunion: July 21-

23 at Cartersville GA.            
 

We will be passing the Bucket at our 

meetings for the Flag replacement fund as 

they will need changing soon. 

              
  

     Painted Cross of Honor at Beauvoir 
 

 

             

2022 Camp Leadership 
 

 Bill Elliott 

Camp Commander 

(903) 263-9092  

Email:  etaia@att.net 

 

Pete Craig 

1st Lt Commander  

(903) 926-9990 

Email:petecraig@shreve.net  

 

 Robb McMahan 

2
nd

 Lt. Commander  

(310) 490-4341 

robb@lastrebel.net 

 

Frank Crisp 

Adjutant 

3478 Strickland Springs Road 

Marshall, TX 75672 

(903) 687-3221 

Email:  ftc_785@hotmail.com 

 

Dick Brassell 

Chaplain 

479-544-3717 

Pennyb2@hotmail.com 

 

T.J. Henigan 

Sgt. at Arms 

(903) 407-2185 

 

mailto:ftc_785@hotmail.com

